
From: Coriell, Scott [Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 2:06 PM 

To: Coriell, Scott 

Subject: Sobel family 

 

 

The Governor will recognize Lara Sobel’s daughters who will be at the speech. The family has 

requested that images of the children not be used. Thanks for your help. 

 

Scott Coriell 

Office of the Governor 

(802) 353-1449 

scott.coriell@vermont.gov  
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